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Joseph Langham <jlangham0@gmail. com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:24 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

PLEASE DO NOT reduce the current leverage available to FOREX traders from
100:1 to 10:1.!!

Thanks so much for considering my input, and I believe that I speak for many
when I ask you not to do this!!

Best Regards,

Joseph D Langham


